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Competitive financial support for OIST graduate students is required 

 

The Establishing Members wish to emphasize strongly that in order for OIST to compete 

successfully for the best graduate students domestically and internationally, it will be 

absolutely necessary to offer financial assistance to graduate students comparable to the 

levels offered by the best universities in the world. 

 


